Red Lake County Sheriff's Office

Mitch Bernstein, Sheriff

124 N. Main Ave. PO Box 306 Red Lake Falls, MN 56750

Phone 218-253-2996 Fax 218-253-2656

E-mail: mbernstein@sheriff.co.red-lake.mn.us



March 19, 2025

I write this letter to support Senator Green's proposed bill SF956. This bill will show the Department of Natural Resources that the Legislature is paying attention to what Conservation Officers are doing and how they are treating citizens. Conservation Officers are Licensed Peace Officers, just like Sheriff's Deputies and City Police Officers, and they must follow the rules of criminal procedure.

Respectfully, Mital Bernst Mitch Bernstein, Red Lake County Sheriff